
[image: image1.png]


Welcome to the Art Room!

August 8, 2016
Dear Parents, 

During the school year, we will study about many artists/styles of art as well as cultural influences on the art. Your child will also create his/her own masterpieces often inspired by the work of these artists and cultures, while using the elements and principles of design as building blocks.

Students in grades 4-8 will receive letter grades for their work.  Please be aware that their art grades DO AFFECT HONOR ROLL AND BETA CLUB!!  It is their responsibility to come and find out what they missed when they have been absent on the first day they return to school.  Your cooperation in reminding your child in this matter will be greatly appreciated.   If you have any concerns, feel free to set up an appointment with me to discuss your child’s progress.  I will also be available at the two parent teacher conferences during the year.

I will be using a variety of points of assessment in order to determine your child’s grade.  Some of these may be, but not limited to:  bellringer activities, homework, quizzes/tests, class participation, and specific work which demonstrate your student has proper knowledge and can demonstrate use of elements of art and principles of design, creativity, craftsmanship, skill, and effort.  Additionally, all special classes use the same grading scale as the rest of NGS, which is outlined by the TDOE.  I have attached a copy of the 4th-8th grade student “Classroom Contract” to the back of this page as well. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to email or call me at any time or set up an appointment to meet.  

	SUPPLY LIST:  $5.00 Art Supply Fee (Please make sure to either enclose in an envelope with your child’s name and homeroom teacher on the outside or label/attach your child’s name and homeroom teacher to the supply fee.  Thank you!)

WISH LIST (OPTIONAL):   Bandaids, Kleenex, Gallon & Quart Size Ziplock Bags


Sincerely,






Email: brooke.boggs@newportgrammar.org








Phone: 423.623.3811 ext.  362

Brooke Fullington Boggs

*********************************************************************************************

I have read the Art Class letter and have discussed requirements and expectations with my child.  I understand if my student is in 4th-8th grades they will receive a grade in art that DOES affect honor roll and Beta Club.  

_________________________________
_______________
     ________________________
___________

Child’s Name (PRINTED)


Homeroom/Grade        Parent’s Signature

Date

*Please do not forget to enclose your child’s $5.00 art fee for supplies in an envelope with your child’s name and homeroom on the outside.  If you choose to send a check, please list your child’s name in the memo.  Thanks!

